
Orr&Reno 
Douglas L. Patch 
dpatch@orr-reno.com 
Direct Dial 603.223.9161 
Direct Fa.~ 603.223.9061 
Admitted in NH and MA 

Via Hand Delivery and Email 

February 8, 2018 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director & Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 -2429 

Re: DG 17-144, Northern Utilities, Inc., 2017-2018 Cost of Gas, Northern Utilities, 
Inc. proposed increased in Peaking Service Demand Charge -Appearance and 
Petition to Intervene for Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

In reference to the above-captioned matter, enclosed are an original and six (6) copies of 
the Petition to Intervene and Appearance on behalf of Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC. 

Please add the following email addresses listed below for Marc Hanks, Debra Dwyer, 
Laura Hartz, and myself to the service list as intervenors: 

Marc.hanks@directenergy.com 
Debra.dwyer@directenergy.com 
lhartz@orr-reno.com 
dpatch@orr-reno.com 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

DLP/ljh 
Enclosures 

cc (via email): Service List in DG 17-144 
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